[bookmark: _MailOriginal][bookmark: _GoBack]From: Conrad Lobo <conradlobo@optusnet.com.au> 
Sent: Tuesday, 29 May 2018 11:09 PM
To: RG - Black Economy <Blackeconomy@treasury.gov.au>
Cc: 'Conrad Lobo' <conradlobo@optusnet.com.au>
Subject: Enquiry about: Invitation to comment 

Dear Treasury Members,

First of all a very good start.

The introduction of Bans on Making payments in cash for Services over 10000.00 is a great move.

The 10000.00 Limit may also be reduced to 5000.00 over the next few years.

As the businesses get used to 10000.00 being the upper limit.

Congrats on the great start.




Regards,

Conrad Lobo
0447 329 428.


